
 

Jill Gruppen, City Clerk 

Posted January 20, 2025 

 

 

In compliance with the Open Meetings Act, PA 267, 1976, as amended, as well as in accordance with all applicable 
laws including Orders from the State of Michigan. The notice of the above meeting will be included on the weekly 
notice of public meetings posted virtually. 

 

 

 

Public Notice: 

The scheduled meeting for Tuesday, January 21, 2025 at 7pm has been cancelled due to inclement 

weather. Please check back on the calendar for a future meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


